
From: PublicAccess.Comments@tendringdc.gov.uk <PublicAccess.Comments@tendringdc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 July 2021 21:05 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Comments for Licensing Application 21/00326/PREMVA 

 

 

 Comments summary 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 20/07/2021 9:04 PM from Mr David Laing. 

Application Summary 

Address: 
British Flag Public House 56 West Street Harwich Essex 
CO12 3DD  

Proposal: Premises Licence Variation  

Case Officer: Lisa Tann  

 
Click for further information 

 

Customer Details 

Name: Mr David Laing 

Email: studio@pureandapplied.co.uk  

Address: 15 Church Street, Harwich, Essex CO12 3DS 

 

Comments Details 

Commenter Type: Member of the Public 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: 

- Noise Disturbance  
- Opening Hours  

Comments: 20/07/2021 9:04 PM The backyard of this pub is surrounded by 
buildings most of which are residences, unfortunately this has 
the effect of amplifying voices and, of course, music and singing. 
Despite the condition to keep doors and windows closed it is 
impossible to prevent noise escaping as people come and go to 
smoke etc outside. As a result the noise nuisance is already 
quite considerable at times. Any extension of hours would show 
a total disregard for residents trying to have some peace and 
sleep at night. It must be considered that some residences also 
face the Stingray pub which also has a late licence and can 
cause considerable noise nuisance and trouble at weekend 1am 
closing time despite the best efforts of the landlord. I would have 
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thought it only reasonable that all music ceased before 11am at 
weekends.. Additionally a 2.30 am closing time cannot be taking 
into consideration local residents who ,having welcomed the end 
of the music and singing, must then await, some hours,, later 
closing time. It seems completely unreasonable particularly 
thinking about residents in West Street. Furthermore I would 
suggest that this proposed extension of the licence has not been 
adequately advertised locally with one small notice high in the 
pub window and no others residents could find in the vicinity? 

 
Kind regards  

  
 

 


